
 

  TOWN OF GIBSONS  

 

NOTICE OF INTERRUPTION OF WATER SERVICE 
 
 

Please take notice that on July 30, 2024 the water to your property will be shut off in 

order to effect repairs on the water system in the area of School Rd. and Molly’s Ln. 
During this time your parking lot at the rear of the property will be inaccessible. 
          

This water shut down is scheduled to be from 7:30 am to 4:00 pm. 
 
The water may be back on earlier than this, but please be prepared in case the full time 
is required.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 

Daniel Fredlund 
Manager of Maintenance and Operations 

Town of Gibsons 
604-886-2274 

 
 
 
 
 

              Area Involved 
 

 
 

Notices to: 🗹  At Property   🗹  Town Manager  🗹 Town Front Desk Staff 

  

  🗹 Communications Coordinator   RCMP   Fire Dept. 

  

   Ambulance Service   Other _______________________________  
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